
2nd annual Freezie Friday

This Friday May 26th at the second nutrition break Home and School will be selling
Freezies from the Nutrition Room, across from the library.

$1-whole freezie
$0.50 half freezie

Exact change is encouraged.

Kinders will be offered their freezies while in their classroom just before nutrition break

Students are to purchase their freezie during the “eating” portion of their nutrition break.

No colour choices please as we serve hundreds of freezies in a 40 minute period.

Thank you for your support!
We look forward to a fun Freezie Friday.


